
                                                              
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
FRIDAY, MARCH 17, 2017 

 
ATHLETICS:  Any student-athlete who would like to participate in the Unified 
Track & Field program should attend the call-out meeting on Tuesday, March 21, 
2017 during PtE at 9:20 AM in the Main Gym.  Unified Track & Field is a 
partnership between students with and without disabilities that offers you the 
opportunity to represent Lake Central High School in an IHSAA sanctioned 
activity.  For more information, please be sure to attend this meeting. 
 
AP GOVERNMENT:  There will be practice exams for AP Government Mondays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays beginning after Spring Break. You can also do these in 
pte. See Mr. Clark if you need a pass. 
 
SCIENCE CLUB:  If you missed our last meeting and are interested in either 
upcoming field trip information or ordering a club t-shirt, stop by C115 or Mrs. 
Ellis' room for information.  All t-shirt orders/money and field trip sign-ups are 
due by March 22nd! 
 
GIRLS’ CROSS COUNTRY: Any runner not in a spring sport – spring running will 
begin April 4th from 2:30 – 4 and continue every Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 
until May 19th. 
 
PARKING:  Students must display their parking permit in their vehicle and park in 
the assigned lot.  Violators will receive a Wednesday School. 
 
 
Students who attend any athletic events are reminded that no outside food, drink 
or backpacks will be permitted through the gates.  We expect all fans to support 
the teams and show positive sportsmanship. Do not target opposing players or 
fans and any offensive chants will not be tolerated. Your support for the athletic 
programs has been amazing this year! 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on 
the high school web site.   
 


